Subject:

FW: Development Variance Permit Application No. VP100573

From: Sheila Redacted

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 4:24 PM **To:** cityclerk < cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>

Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. VP100573

Importance: High

Attention Corporate Officer.

I Sheila Ahearn of 2479 Grant Road oppose this application.



Due to the size of the deck I have little doubt they intend to deal with their water drainage problems in the front by redirecting them subsurface to anywhere that suits them, including my property next to theirs, as I'm at the low point of the area. In addition I'm concerned that the size of this deck will prohibit the City from placing street snow on their property thus increasing the snow load on my property.

It is well known there are serious water drainage problems in this area since the Strata Mobile Home Park filled in a ravine at the City's approval. I do not want any more water draining into my yard as I have a multitude of water problems

Sincerely, Sheila Ahearn 2479 Grant Road